e
o
g
I

THE ACADEMY OF NATURAL SCIENCES
OF PHILADELPHIA
Nineteenth a2nd the Parkway

Philadelphia 3, Pa.

September 16, 1946

Dr. Walter B. Jones
State Geologist
Geological Survey of Alabama
University, Alabama
Dear Dr. Jones:
I have your letter of the 1l4th regarding Dr.
S. B. Stenzel. The Academy at this time is not a finan-
cial position to increase its scientific staff. T would be
jnterested in knowing as to where rumors that we were in-
creasing our staff have originated. Could you let me know
about this?
Sincerely yours,
/s/ Charles M.B. Cadwalader
Charles M. B. Cadwalader
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